
    

                               

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

This week has been buzzing with excitement at Reedswood E-ACT Primary Academy! As 

part of its UK tour, the ‘Manchester Bee’ made a special visit to our school. This 
incredible talking piece isn't just a visual delight; it carries a powerful message of peace 

and anti-violence, promoting harmony within our community. The presence of the 'Bee 

of Peace' left a lasting impression on both pupils and staff alike. 

Year 2 had an unforgettable adventure at West Midland Safari Park. Alongside witnessing 

majestic animals, the children enjoyed a 'Creature Feature' session where they met 

fascinating smaller creatures, including a stick insect, corn snake, and a rabbit. It was a 

day filled with learning and wonder. 

Year 1 students had a fantastic time exploring the great outdoors at Conkers Outdoor 

Centre on Thursday. The hands-on experiences and nature activities provided a 

wonderful opportunity for the children to learn and grow outside the classroom. 

Our school community showed incredible support for the summer fayre with a non-

uniform day and cake donations. Thank you, parents, for your generosity! 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

 

 

 

ASPENS LUNCH SURVEY 
 

A text message has been sent on Monday 1 July on behalf of our catering provider 

Aspens.  Please follow the link on the text and complete the survey.  It should take no 

longer than 30 seconds to complete. 

Thank you in advance 

 

 

SUMMER FAYRE 

 

Don’t forget it’s our summer fayre on Friday 5 July from 3.30pm 

 

There will be lots of exciting things on offer including some activities new to 2024! 

 

Please remember to bring plenty of small change with you! 

It’s always a fun filled afternoon for our families – we look forward to seeing you there! 
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Summer Term 2 Week 4 

Week ending                   

28 June 2024 

Maxine Lathbury-Cox- 

Executive Headteacher 

Reedswood Academy 

Tel: 01922 721323 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RRW 91.4% 

RMM 93.3% 

1SN 94.3% 

1PG 94.0% 

2CG 96.7% 

2LP 97.6% 

3PB 95.0% 

3HF 99.7% 

4HT 96.6% 

4KS 97.0% 

5KR 90.7% 

5VG 95.9% 

6BH 95.3% 

6HL 86.3%   

6NH 96.7% 

Well done to 3HF  

this week for  

achieving 99.7% 

 

Overall attendance 

94.8% 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM  

Children and staff will break up for the summer break on 

Friday 19 July at 1.30pm.                                      

Children will have lunch and be dismissed straight 

afterwards. 

Please ensure you have suitable arrangements in place for 

your child(ren) to be collected on time. 

Please note there will be NO afternoon Tiny Twos or Nursery 

sessions on that day. 

 


